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Secretary of the Commission 
Secretary's Bureau
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PA PUC
SECRETARY'S BUREAU

Commonwealth Keystone Bldg.
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: PUC Docket Number A-2018-3004933

Dear Commission Secretary:

I have been a customer of Pennsylvania American Water (in its many iterations) since 1990. It is 
bad enough that we pay through the nose for water that has many times throughout these 
almost 20 years been of questionable quality and that has cost us between two and three times 
what our neighboring township (actually now the supplier of much of our water) charges their 
citizens for their municipal water. But now we will be put in the same position with our sewer 
rates which were raised last year by around 58% and then again, previous to the signing of the 
Agreement of Sale of the Exeter Township Treatment Plant, by another 28%, with more to 

come.

It would be nice if just once the PUC voted to protect the citizens of the Commonwealth instead 
of the corporations. When government colludes with the private sector, the citizens are always 
the ones to lose and we see that happening once again.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Reilly 
13 Craig Drive 
Reading, PA 19606 
dia4u(S)ptd.net
585-613-6003

cc: Honorable Andrew M. Calvelli
Office of Administrative Law Judge, PUC Commission
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